Notification for extended tender
closing time due to special work
arrangements

The Government Logistics Department announced today (July 22) that due
to the special work arrangements of government departments, the closing time
for tenders which should originally have been received through the Government
Logistics Department Tender Box (GLDTB) by noon on July 20 to July 24 will be
extended until noon on July 28 (Tuesday).

Tenderers may wish to allow sufficient time to make arrangements to
deposit their tenders into the GLDTB before the new closing time.

For enquiries, please call 2231 5398 from Monday to Friday between 9am
and 6pm.
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